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MESSAGE

[ am pleased to know that the Central Vigilance Commission is
observing Vigilance Awareness Week on the theme of “Transparency

in Public Procurement” from 29" October to 3™ November, 2012.

[t is the duty of every person to strive to make society free from
corruption. Transparency, fairness, accountability and probity are
essential for functioning of public organisations. Officials should act

with integrity and adopt ethical values in their day-to-day functioning.

[ extend my greetings to everyone and wish a very successful
Vigilance Awareness Week, 2012. Let us all join hands together and

take a pledge for creating a corruption free India.

(Pranéb Mukherjee)
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October 16, 2012



